Submission for
Centennial Song,
One Month,

All Alaska musicians and
lyricists are reminded  that
you have only about a month
left to get your Centennial
Song in!

Original  words and mugic
can be a collvboration—but
must be work by bona fide
Alaska residents—and should
be submitted on manuscript
paper with piano score and
separate staff for voice part.

What has “Oklahoma’ pot
that “‘Alaska’” hasn’t?

Fntries should be sent to
Alaska Purchase Centennial
Commission, P.0. Box 197,
Juneau, postmarked no later
than midnight August 31.



